
WANTED - Candidates for Engineer of the Year 2005

We are looking for candidates for Engineer of the Year 2005.  Below are the criteria.  Please don’t hesitate nominate yourself or others as candidates because we don’t always see all of your work or community involvement.  Some of you have been nominated before and we would enjoy nominating you again if you are interested. The award will be presented during Engineer’s Week in Feb. 2006.  If you do not know any women in SWE who qualify but know an exceptional woman engineer who could qualify, please let me know.   If more then one person is named as a candidate one will be chosen to as our nominee.  We will work with the nominee to complete the forms so it is not an individual effort. Please contact Renee Slocumb rcslocum@bechtel.com for more information and/or with your candidates name and contact information.

1)  Criteria:

       a)   The nominee shall be a resident of, or work in, southeastern Washington, e.g., the Tri-Cities or Walla Walla areas.


b)
The nominee shall have accomplished significant engineering work during the calendar year January 1, 2005, through December 31, 2005.


c)
The "engineering work" may consist of engineering design, analysis, or other engineering functions performed directly by the Engineer, or such work that has been accomplished under the direct responsible charge of the Engineer.  

2)
Nominee Evaluation and Selection Data:


a)
Work-related data submitted shall be for projects or activities completed or in-progress only during the 2005 calendar year.


b)
Submit data for professional contributions including technical society activities, papers published, and patent awards completed or in-process during calendar year 2004 and/or 2005 only.


c)
Identify Community Contributions by the nominee performed during the years 2003 through 2005.


